From: Victoria Sims

To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Objection to Chicago Business School alcohol license
Date: 05 December 2022 18:24:50

I THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

I am a resident of the Askew Building, 50 Bartholomew Close and wish to lodge my
objection to this proposal. An alcohol license will potentially give rise to noise and public
nuisance on any/every evening of the week or weekend and will disturb many residents
who were attracted to this development, in large part due to its quiet location with the

City.

As a residential area with over 230 apartments in Barts Square, plus other longer
established homes in the vicinity, the disturbance caused by people arriving and leaving a
late-night venue on our doorstep will likely have a very negative impact on this mostly
peaceful environment. Indeed, the City of London Corporation approved the development
of Barts Square that has successfully attracted people to live in the area. There are plenty
of licensed premises in nearby and less residential areas of the City and I therefore do not
consider it necessary, or prudent, to allow this application to be approved.

Kind regards
Victoria Sims

Sent from my iPad



